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Since the technology and infrastructure do not esist go support Class 7 and 8 Zero 

Emission Vehicles, I ask to you to pass this bill. Banning the sales of diesel work 

trucks, tractor trucks, etc.will make it difficult to transport goods, fuel and critical 

materials, resulting in supply chain disruptions. Plus, emissions from older, less 

efficient diesel trucks could contribute to delaying Oregon's emission reduction goals. 

Thank you for passing this measure. 


